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Dear Chair and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing to show support for the workforce housing project in Tillamook, known as 

Tillamook Bay Commons. Funding from bill SB 5531 will enable the construction of 

this workforce housing project, providing housing for healthcare workers, educators, 

and other essential Tillamook County employees in the community. As you know 

affordable housing continues to be a difficult problem to solve.  

 

This project is fully pre-leased and $6.3 million in grant funding is needed to complete 

the project, which is essential to the continued success of the community. 

 

I graciously ask for your help supporting this workforce housing project in Tillamook 

City. 

 

Sincerely, 

George Patrick 


